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Comments: I have read the proposal for the mountain biking at Rich Mountain--i am not against the idea but Ic

are about the enviromental impact that this would have on the State Park and the views that bring people to the

area.  I read what the Ozark Society has proposed and that I can support--this group of people know what this

would mean for the area as to tourism but if we destroy what they come to enjoy then did we do more harm than

good.  Please be aware of the economic cost to Mena and the area if as it stands this happens--lot of initial

money into the community but then nothing as the wonder of the area disappears.  Carolyn Crook


